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Theme:  Getting Acquainted  

  

Introductions:   

The Bell 

Red & Blue 

  

Song of the Week  

“We like to come to School”  

We like to come to school; we like to come to school.  

School is such a happy place, we like to come to school!  

  

Language  

Welcome Back!  We will get to know each other and our new school.  We are going to learn some new rules, 

one of them will be the introduction of “the bell” and what it means.  We are going to work on recognizing our 

names and we will learn some new flannel boards stories.  The fingerplay we will be doing is one of our 

favorites called “Open Shut Them”.  

 

Motor: 
  This week the children will get a chance to crawl through the tunnel and use the stair steps.  We will be 
tossing red and blue bean bags into a bucket and to end the week we will be doing an obstacle course. 

 

Concept  

 We will be introducing Concept time to the class.  We will introduce rug mats for the children to sit on and the 

proper way to work on concept jobs. The children will enjoy concept time as they work on jobs that reinforce 

the new colors red and blue and a group sorting activity will be enjoyed by all. The days of the week and the 

months of the year will be done every week as will the weather.    

 

Craft and Writing  

The children will have fun exploring new ways to create art!  We will be using paint, crayons and Play-Doh.  

We will also learn about the colors red and blue throughout the week.  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=kids+playing+clip+art&qs=n&form=QBIR&pq=kids+playing+clip+art&sc=6-21&sp=-1&sk=#view=detail&id=DB8415B025E146AFF9A197289EE62E635C1BE0ED&selectedIndex=5


 

 

Important Notes: 

Throughout the school year we will be doing Student of the Week.  This will be a fun activity to get to know 

your child and we will be starting Student of the Week on September 11th.  When it is your child’s turn to be 

Student of the Week, we will send home a poster for you and your child to decorate and add pictures.  You 

may also bring in a few extra pictures to share and their favorite book for us to read to the class.  

 

Don’t forget to sign up for the Remind app, so you don’t miss out on important information!  If you were 
already signed up on the app and you were not here for the summer, you will need to sign up again.  Any 

questions, please see Mrs. Debbie. 
 

  

Have a great first week!  

Mrs. Katie & Miss Hailee 

 

 


